
                               

Reminder:  Please check out our blog to see all the fun from our winter school 
holiday program.
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Term 3, 2019 

So far in Term 3, the children have had some great fun in Kelly Club.

Last week we had a great time cooking and preparing food for our 
cooking week.  The children participated in making pancakes, carrot dip 
and flat bread, rainbow toast, marshmallow houses, jelly and banana oat 
balls.  The children thoroughly enjoyed these activities and they enjoyed 
eating their finished products even more.

This week we have enjoyed lots of arts and crafts focusing on our music 
theme. The children have also been enjoying a lot of sports 
especially soccer. We are looking forward to some more fun activities in 
Kelly Club over the next few weeks. 




